
                        
 

City of Jackson 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

TO:  Mayor and Board of Aldermen 
 
FROM:  Matt Winters, City Administrator 
 
DATE:  August 18, 2025 
 
RE:  East Jackson Blvd Lighting 
 

 

We have been informed that MoDOT is requiring a Cultural Resource Study for the East 

Jackson Boulevard lighting project. Strickland Engineering is obtaining cost proposals 

from MoDOT-approved firms to perform the study. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

  

 


